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AGENDA 
BMC Peak Area Meeting 

 
Meeting to be held on Wednesday 8th June 2016 

7.30pm at The Winking Man, Buxton Rd, Upper Hulme, Staffordshire, ST13 8UH 
 

1. Apologies  

2. Actions from the last meeting  

Action Who 

Feedback to National Trust re Activity Licensing proposals See below 

  

3. Staffordshire Wildlife Trust / Roaches update Jon Rowe 

4. Access updates 

 Bird nesting restriction violations 

 Crag etiquette 

 Other updates 

Henry Folkard & others 

5. National Trust Outdoor Activities Licensing  

6. National Council Report Dave Brown 

7. Update from Peak Area Hill Walking Representatives Peter Judd & Cath Lee 

8. Update from BMC Officers  

9. Peak Area Newsletter 

deadline for contributions is 24th August – email to peakarea@gmail.com  

10. Any other business  

11. Date, time and venue of the next meeting: 

 Wednesday 14th September 2016 

 The Globe Inn, 144 High St West, Glossop, SK13 8HJ 

 To be followed by Nigel Vardy (“Mr Frostbite”) 

 

 

After the meeting food  will be provided by the BMC 

 

******************************************************************************* 

 

Pre-meeting walk at the Roaches 

We plan to take a short walk before the meeting, so if you fancy a breath of fresh air, 

and the weather is suitable, meet below the south end of The Roaches, at the 

Roaches Gate, by the car parking lay-by at SK 004 621 ready to set off walking at 

6.30 p.m. 
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